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Athletic Awards

tudent athletes were honored at the June 16 Board of Education meeting. Julia 
DiMartino received a Brockport’s Best award for being selected Gatorade New York 

State Softball Player of the Year! Julia is the first student from BHS to ever receive this 
honor! The girls Varsity Softball team and Coach 
Christian Carr were also recognized for their Section 
V Championship win. The Boys Varsity Lacrosse 
Team and Coach Scott Hopsicker were honored for 
winning the Section V Class B Sportsmanship award! 
Also honored during the meeting were some students 
with extraordinary chess skills. Calvin Moulton was 
honored for winning the 36th Annual Marchand 
Open at the Rochester Chess Club on March 9th and 
Cordelia Thomas for taking 6th place overall in the 7th 
Annual Rochester Chess Center Women’s Invitational 
Tournament.
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Athletic

Best of luck!

Athletic Director Chris Bourne retired on June 30 after 17 years 
with BCSD. He was known for always being a positive presence 

at practices and games to support student athletes. His passion for 
athletics and care for the students was evident in everything he 
did. During Mr. Bourne’s tenure, Brockport won 17 sectional titles, 
one NYS Title, and countless sportsmanship awards. Students and 
colleagues honored him at various end-of-the year banquets and events 
to thank him for his service and unfailing dedication.  

Assistant Principal 
wins top athletic 
honor

Congratulations to 
Interim Assistant 

Principal Bill Bryant 
for receiving the New 
York State Athletic 
Administrators Association, 
Inc. National Interscholastic 
Athletic Administrators 
State Award of Merit. 

This highest honor was 
awarded to Mr. Bryant at the New York State 
Athletic Administrators Association Roy O’Neill 
Awards Banquet on March 13. He was recognized 
for his outstanding leadership for unselfishly 
devoting countless hours to youth of Ithaca, Section 
IV and New York State.

Upon Mr. Bryant’s retirement from Ithaca City 
School District, he filled the interim assistant 
principal position at the Oliver Middle School for the 
2013-2014 school year and retired (again) June 30. 
Congratulations Mr. Bryant! Athletic Director Chris Bourne poses in picture with some members of the 

baseball team at HS Awards Night.




